Here are the points from Participation Requests- World Café discussions

1. There is a recognition that PR is fairly new and that there are not many public sector bodies who have clear guidance and processes in place, however it is acknowledged that work is being done in this area.

1. PR is a good opportunity for community bodies to start a conversations with public sector bodies, this is already happening out with formal processes.

1. There is a need to publicise PR to communities and demonstrated how they can get involved.  

1. PR is already taken place. Many community groups, organisations,  Community Councils and general public are involved and participating  in community planning processes. They are identifying needs, priorities and some are leading on these.

1. Participation is happening more effectively in some local authority departments/services in comparison to others.

1. It is recognised that PR is about good engagement and should be set against the National Standards, Voice or Place Standards and that it would be useful if local authorities and partners (CPP) developed a Community Engagement Strategy. It was acknowledged that good engagement will limited the need for formal Participation Requests. 

1. It is recognised that one point of contact in needed in public sector bodies, however this could be more of a challenge for Health and Social Care partnerships. 

1. Additional training and support would be required within local authorities. It was acknowledged that SCDC are providing training to community groups. 
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